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Distribution Losses

Council agrees with the authority that 3% system losses would be the most appropriate allowance for
distribution losses. Layer upon layer of conservative assumptions deliver nothing but higher water
prices.

While the difference between 3% and 5% may not seem substantial on its own, it still represents
around 1,OOOML a year which may be significant in adrought situation.

Timing Issues

If the most effective and efficient solutions are to be arrived at during a drought situation, the GAWB
and all its customers must be given the time to look at all alternative options. The authority's
suggested timeline of 120 days would appear to provide a greater opportunity for assessment of
alternative options than GAWB's suggestion of 30 to 60 days. The Fitzroy River pipeline must be the
solution to an extended drought conditions only after all other viable options that exist at that time
have been considered, if the water price in this region is to be kept to a minimum.

Conclusion

The Gladstone Regional Council supports the QCA's draft report and considers that the Authority has
given due weight to this issue to ensure that a pipeline from the Fitzroy River is not built before it is
actually required. The construction of the pipeline before it is required will not only have an adverse
effect on current consumers including all Gladstone residents but may well have a detrimental impact
on potential new industries. This region's industries can not cope with significant reductions in the
supply of water, however, that fear can not create an environment which sees the construction of this
pipeline before it is required because no one benefits from such an overly conservative outcome.

If you require any further information in relation to this submission, please do not hesitate to contact
Mr Mark Lamey, Council's Director Corporate Services, or myself.
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